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NSW Department of Education – School Infrastructure 

Kingscliff Public School is being upgraded to provide new permanent teaching spaces and core facilities to cater for 
enrolment growth in the area.  

Concrete Pavement Demolition and Removal 

In order to complete the new Kingscliff Public School Administration building, it is necessary to remove the concrete 
pavements adjacent to Orient Street, side entrance to the new administration building. This work may involve 
intermittent periods of high level of noise, due to the cutting and removal of the concrete.  We will try and minimise 
the amount of disruption as best we can. 

 

Works will take place on Wednesday 1 March 2023 and in accordance with the approved construction hours. Traffic 
controls will be in place on Orient St as required. 

Staying informed 

School Infrastructure NSW will continue to share updates as the project progresses. Visit the project website at 
schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au for all the project details, project updates and documentation or register via the 
form on the 'Get involved' tab to have project updates and notifications like this emailed to you. 
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